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Tuesday 4th July 2023 
 

De Lacy Summer Fayre 2023 
 

Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
As you are all aware, De Lacy are holding a Summer Fayre on Friday 7th July 2023. The Fayre will 
start at approximately 3.30PM and end at 4.30PM.  
 
The Fayre will include Class Stalls, a Tombola, Ice Cream Van, Face Painting, home-made buns with 
refreshments and even an appearance from the local Police! In order for you to be able to 
participate in as many activities as possible, please may we ask that you bring the appropriate 
change, as school do not carry any cash. Please see the following price list, so you can plan 
accordingly -  
 

Class Stalls – 50p per play 
 

Tombola - £1.00 for 5 tickets 
 

Hot Drink & Bun - £1.00 
 

 
In order for the Fayre to run smoothly, can we please ask that all parents exit the playground as 
quickly as possible after pick up. You will then need to queue outside the usual entrance gate, in 
order for a member of staff to let you in before the event starts. 
 
Lastly, can we please remind all parents that whilst the Fayre is taking place, toilets will NOT be 
accessible unless you have a medical exemption, for which evidence must be provided. Can we also 
note that whilst you are on school property, the consumption of E-Cigs, Cigarettes and Alcohol are 
strictly forbidden.  
 
If you have any further questions or queries, please do not hesitate to contact the school office on 
01977 722620 or email us at admin@delacy.patrust.org.uk.  
 
Yours Sincerely  
 

 
 
Mr J Parkinson  
Headteacher 
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